

February 10, 2020

Kurt Williams T&W Corporation 3841 West Morris Street Indianapolis, IN 46241

Dear Kurt,

I am writing to thank you and your colleagues at T&W for the recently completed project to add 8500 square feet of new children's ministry space and renovate another 10,000 square feet of existing space. From the early stages of discovery and conceptual design all the way through punch list completion, your team did an outstanding job of delivering a high-quality product.

Our team was particularly impressed with your team's ability to understand our ministry needs and then design and build to meet those needs. Additionally, the project and budget management from Chuck and the day-to-day operational oversight from Bruce was outstanding. Lastly, the relationships that were forged during the 11-month effort were very positive and healthy.

Please pass along our gratitude to the entire T&W team and know that if we have construction needs in the future, we will look no further than to the T&W team.

Sincerely,

Dave Whitehead

Dave Whiteheal

Executive Pastor dave@stonescrossing.com

317-893-2483